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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 11:00 AM
To: 'MIRIAM OLMO'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power Rate Increase

Good morning Ms. Olmo, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: MIRIAM OLMO [mailto:miriam_olmo@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 10:55 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power Rate Increase 
 
Greetings, 
 
This is simply outrageous! The rich get richer and the poor gets poorer. People are still trying to make ends 
meet, have you thought of that?! Every time there is an increase in utilities/rent our wages don't go up so FOR 
THE LOVE OF EVERYTHING THAT IS DECENT STOP THIS ABUSE! 
 
THANK YOU. 
 
Miriam T. Olmo 
205 Holmes Dr 
Pensacola FL 32507 
 
 
From my Android phone on T-Mobile. The first nationwide 4G network. 
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